
Ideal Eyes Systems, Inc.
(IdealEyes.com)

Software License Agreement
Quick Spots powered by OptimEyes

IDEAL EYES SYSTEMS, INC. ("IDEAL EYES SYSTEMS") IS WILLING TO LICENSE 
THE ENCLOSED SOFTWARE TO YOU ONLY UPON THE CONDITION THAT YOU ACCEPT 
ALL OF THE TERMS CONTAINED IN THIS LICENSE AGREEMENT.  PLEASE READ THE
TERMS CAREFULLY BEFORE ACCEPTING THIS AGREEMENT, AS ACCEPTING THE 
AGREEMENT WILL INDICATE YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF ALL OF THE TERMS OF THIS 
LICENSE AGREEMENT (THIS "AGREEMENT").  IF YOU DO NOT AGREE TO THE 
TERMS, IDEAL EYES SYSTEMS IS UNWILLING TO LICENSE THIS SOFTWARE TO 
YOU, IN WHICH CASE YOU MUST IMMEDIATELY EXIT THIS SETUP PROGRAM AND 
NEVER USE ANY PART OF THE SOFTWARE.

DEFINITIONS
"Software" shall be taken as referring to the files and file contents 
supplied, and to any and all copies, updates, modifications, 
functionally-equivalent derivatives, or any parts or portions thereof.
"Licensor" shall be taken as referring to Ideal Eyes Systems, Inc.
"Licensee" shall be taken as referring to the person or business 
entity who purchased this License to use this Software or for whom 
such License was purchased.

GRANT OF LICENSE
Upon acceptance of this Agreement, as evidenced by opening the 
envelope or using the Software, Licensor grants Licensee a non-
transferable, non-exclusive, non-sublicensable license to use one copy
of the enclosed Software on a single terminal connected to a single 
computer for a single user.  Licensee may not network the Software or 
otherwise use it on more than one computer terminal at the same time. 
Licensee may not install the Software on more than one computer for 
Licensee's own use.  Licensee must contact Licensor or Licensee's 
authorized dealer for express written permission from Licensor to use 
the Software on any computer other than one single terminal connected 
to a single computer.  Ideal Eyes Systems invites all inquiries 
concerning such special multi-user and multi-station licensing 
arrangements.

COPYRIGHT
The Software and the accompanying documentation is protected by the 
copyright laws of the United States and by international treaty 
provisions.  It may not be reproduced in any form.  Licensee may not 
reproduce the written documentation accompanying the Software.

OTHER RESTRICTIONS
You may not copy, modify, or transfer the Software or any copy, 
modification or merged portion, in whole or in part.  Licensee shall 
not decompile, disassemble, or reverse engineer any of the Software or
attempt to do so.  Licensee shall not rent, lease, sublicense, or 
transfer the Software.  Licensee shall be liable to Licensor for 



violation of any part of this Agreement by any employee and/or any 
direct or indirect transferee of the Software licensed to the 
Licensee. You agree not to use the Quick Spots software to process any
arrays or images of such arrays that were not purchased by you or your
company. You may not use the Quick Spots software to process arrays or
images of such for any other company, individual, or entity, other 
than your company, or yourself. If you breach this agreement by 
processing such an array for any other company, individual, or entity,
then you agree to pay Ideal Eyes Systems the sum of $100,000.00 (one 
hundred thousand dollars) for a license of the Quick Spots software 
that allows you to process arrays for other companies, entities, or 
individuals.

ACTIVATION CODES
You may use the supplied Activation Code for the original Licensee on 
the original PC in its original condition when the Activation Code was
issued. If you need a new Activation Code, you will need to obtain a 
service agreement or pay an Activation Code fee. The License granted 
from time-limited Activation Codes will expire at the end of the 
specified period.  Unlimited Activation Codes do not expire.

PROPRIETARY RIGHTS
Other than any license granted herein, Licensor retains exclusive 
proprietary rights (including all rights, title and interests) in the 
Software and any derivatives thereof.  Licensee agrees not to 
represent that the Licensor is affiliated with or approves of 
Licensee's application of the Software in any way.  Licensee shall not
use Licensor's name, trademarks, or any Licensor designation in 
association with Licensee's application of the Software.

TERMINATION
This license is effective until terminated.  Licensee may terminate 
this license at any time by destroying all copies of the Software 
covered by this Agreement, including without limitation all files, 
updates, modifications, functionally-equivalent derivatives, and any 
and all parts thereof.  This license will also terminate if Licensee 
fails to comply with any term or condition of this Agreement.  
Licensee agrees that upon such termination, Licensee will destroy the 
Software covered by this Agreement.  Notwithstanding any termination, 
the rights and remedies of Licensor for any violation of this 
Agreement, whether by Licensee and/or any employee, agent or direct or
indirect transferee of the Software, shall survive termination.

WARRANTY: DISCLAIMER
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  
THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE SOFTWARE IS 
WITH LICENSEE.  SHOULD THE SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE, LICENSEE ASSUMES 
THE ENTIRE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR AND/OR CORRECTION. 
LICENSEE FURTHER AGREES TO INDEMNIFY AND HOLD HARMLESS LICENSOR 
AGAINST ANY CLAIM BY LICENSEE AND/OR ANY EMPLOYEE OR DIRECT OR 



INDIRECT TRANSFEREE OF THE SOFTWARE AND ANY AND ALL ATTORNEY FEES 
INCURRED IN DEFENSE THEREOF.

Licensor does not warrant that the functions contained in this 
Software will meet your requirements or that the operation of this 
Software will be uninterrupted or error-free.  However, Licensor does 
warrant the diskette on which the Software is furnished to be free 
from defects in materials and workmanship under normal use for a 
period of ninety (90) days from the date of delivery to you.

REMEDIES: LIMITATIONS
Licensee's sole and exclusive remedy against Licensor shall be, at 
Licensor's option:
a.  the replacement of any diskette or installer file not meeting 
Licensor's "Limited Warranty" and which is returned to Licensor, or
b.  if Licensor is unable through no fault of Licensee to deliver a 
replacement installer file or diskette which is free of defects in 
materials and workmanship, Licensee may terminate this Agreement by 
returning this Software to Licensor for a refund.

IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR ANY DAMAGES, INCLUDING 
ANY LOST PROFITS, LOST SALES, INJURY TO PERSON OR PROPERTY OR ANY 
OTHER INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR 
INABILITY TO USE THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF LICENSOR OR ITS AUTHORIZED 
REPRESENTATIVE HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES, OR
FOR ANY CLAIM BY ANY OTHER PARTY.  LICENSEE AGREES TO INDEMNIFY AND 
HOLD HARMLESS LICENSOR AGAINST ANY CLAIM BY LICENSEE AND/OR ANY 
EMPLOYEE OR DIRECT OR INDIRECT TRANSFEREE OF THE SOFTWARE AND ANY AND 
ALL ATTORNEY FEES INCURRED IN DEFENSE THEREOF.  IN NO EVENT SHALL 
LICENSOR'S LIABILITY EXCEED THE AMOUNTS PAID TO LICENSOR BY LICENSEE 
UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT.

GENERAL
Licensee may not sublicense, assign or otherwise transfer this License
or the Software except as expressly provided in this Agreement.  Any 
attempt to otherwise sublicense, assign or transfer any of the rights,
duties or obligations hereunder is expressly prohibited and will 
terminate this Agreement, as provided under Termination, above.  

LICENSEE TRANSFER OBLIGATIONS:
If the software is resold or delivered to a third party by Licensee, 
Licensee must provide such third party with a copy of this document, 
all specifications, manuals, catalogs, leaflets and written 
information provided to Licensee pertaining to the software.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of Utah, U.S.A.

BY OPENING THIS DISKETTE ENVELOPE or using the Software, YOU 
("LICENSEE") ACKNOWLEDGE THAT YOU HAVE READ THIS AGREEMENT, UNDERSTAND
IT, AND AGREE (FOR AND ON BEHALF OF AND/OR AS LICENSEE) TO BE BOUND BY
ITS TERMS AND CONDITIONS.  LICENSEE FURTHER AGREES THAT THIS IS THE 
COMPLETE AND EXCLUSIVE STATEMENT OF THE AGREEMENT BETWEEN LICENSEE AND



LICENSOR AND ITS DEALERS AND OTHER AGENTS, WHICH SUPERSEDES ANY 
PROPOSAL OR PRIOR AGREEMENT, ORAL OR WRITTEN, AND ANY OTHER 
COMMUNICATIONS BETWEEN THE SAME RELATING TO THE SUBJECT MATTER OF THIS
AGREEMENT.


